
Stormy Buckley, Legal Secretary with Petrusha Law, has nominated The RAVEN Project, a 
program of Redwood Community Action Agency, to receive this month’s $1,000 donation as part of 
the firm’s “10 Years, $10,000 Thanks” campaign. 
 
Stormy shares: “I chose The RAVEN Project because it supports at-risk youth by providing basic 
commodities that many who grow up in stable environments might take for granted – such as 
showers, clean clothes, food, and more. Most importantly, it provides a safe space away from 
potentially unhealthy or dangerous home situations. Navigating the world is challenging for any 
young person, and even more so for those who start out at a disadvantage. This program can make 
a big difference in the lives of the young people who benefit from its services.”  
 
The RAVEN Project is a youth-led street outreach program and drop-in center serving individuals 
aged 16 to 24. A program of Redwood Community Action Agency’s Youth Service Bureau, the 
RAVEN Project provides resources, referrals, advocacy, housing subsidies and support, and positive 
role models for at-risk youth in Humboldt County. Its drop-in center offers laundry, showers, a 
clothing closet, case management, survival kits, and employment assistance. 
 
Founding attorney Angela Petrusha added: “The work that The RAVEN Project does for at-risk youth 
is truly invaluable. Providing a safe space and essential resources can change the trajectory of a 
young person’s life, and I’m honored to support this mission. If you’d like to contribute, send your 
donation referencing #10Y10K to: RCAA - Youth Service Bureau, 904 G Street, Eureka, CA 95501 or 
drop it by our office in Henderson Center.” 
 

 
From left: Steven Pera, RCAA Program Coordinator, with Stormy Buckley and Angela Petrusha of Petrusha Law.  
 

https://www.petrushalaw.com/10y10k-campaign

